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Statement from ABOR Chair Larry E. Penley 

 
Call for Permanent Legislative Solution to Provide Certainty for DACA Students 

 

“Higher education is a key driver in advancing any society. Arizona lags in higher education 
attainment and the Arizona Board of Regents is committed to ensuring access to higher 
education. We will continue to work toward the success of each of our students and urge our 
elected officials to create a permanent legislative solution that will provide certainty to our 
DACA students.” 
 

  

 

Contact:  Sarah Harper, (602) 402-1341, sarah.k.harper@azregents.edu 
                 Julie Newberg, (602) 686-1803, julie.newberg@azregents.edu 
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